
12/3/90 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

910 AM 

Many thanks for your DX report. It is 
something pleasant to behold! You certainly are thorough 
and that's great! 

Yes indeed, what you heard was Kool Gold 
910AM, and we have a lot of fun with the rock and roll goodies 
of the 50's and 60's. 

As you no doubt noticed, I have included 
here our coverage maps for both Day and Night. The WRCQ in 
a few places is our former call letters before we changed 
music format. 

We are 5000Kh day and night, but our 
nighttime signal direction would seem to preclude your 
being able to pick us up after we change to night pattern 
(it was 4:30pm the day you picked us up, so that's why we 
'disappeared' from your speaker). 

Cordially 

Jack azare 

Program Director 

Radio Park, Farmington, CT 06034-0507 (203) 678-9100 

FAX (203) 678-7053 


